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16th May 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Medical and Dental Appointments must be made outside of school hours 

 

If your child requires a medical or dental appointment, you must make appointments outside 

school hours.  Children will not be allowed to leave school during the school day unless it is 

a medical emergency or hospital appointment.  You must bring the hospital letter to school 

reception for all hospital appointments.  

 

All medical appointments should be arranged during the holiday periods.  We have two 

weeks break from Monday 27th May to Friday 7th June 2019 to make such appointments.  

 

Every lesson is important and it can be difficult for children to catch up if they miss too much 

of their learning.  Statistics show that children who attend school regularly make more 

progress and achieve better than those who do not.   

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

Adam Cooper 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 


